
 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 
3500 DEFENSE PENTAGON 

WASHINGTON, DC  20301-3500 

 

SUSTAINMENT 

 

 29 September, 2020 

 

Mr. Chris Morris 

EDP Renewables North America 

7900 Conser Suite 10 

Overland Park, KS 66204 

chris.morris@edpr.com 

 

Reference: Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Study Number: 2020-WTW-1400-OE and 83 

associated structures 

 

Dear Mr. Morris, 

 

Thank you for your participation in the Mitigation Response Team (MRT) to assess and 

overcome military impacts from your proposed Blue Canyon Wind Power II wind farm project 

in Lawton, Oklahoma.  In a letter dated June 12, 2020, the Department of Defense (DoD) 

described the potential impacts to military operations for the project. 

 

As a result of discussions between EDP Renewables North America and the U.S. Army, 

the construction of the Blue Canyon Wind Power II wind project, submitted to the Federal 

Aviation Administration on 2/28/2020, will not present an adverse impact to military operations.      

 

Further expansion beyond the current project area may present an adverse impact.  We 

encourage you to engage DoD prior to any proposed expansion. 

 

If you have any further concerns, please contact Mr. Michael Lignowski, Military 

Aviation and Installation Assurance Siting Clearinghouse, at 571-372-6853.    

 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Steven J. Sample 

Deputy Director 

Military Aviation and Installation  

Assurance Siting Clearinghouse 
 


